
 
 

 
 

Session Title:  
Lessons Learned from January 4, 2024 

 
Speaker(s) & Professional title:  

AJ Seely, Dallas County Emergency Manager 
 

Summary:  
On January 4th, 2024, Perry High School experienced a tragic school 

shooting bringing law enforcement and public safety responders from across 
the region. Seely will discuss preparedness, response and recovery actions 

from the event and share lessons learned. Note: This session is restricted to 
current public safety personnel only. 

 

Links: 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/seelyaj/ 

https://www.linkedin.com/in/seelyaj/

